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COUNCILLOR LORD HOWARD - CABINET MEMBER FOR SECIAL 
PROJECTS

For the period March  to April 2016

1 Progress on Portfolio Matters.

Consideration has been given to a suitable commemorative gesture for Her 
Majesty The Queen’s 90th birthday.  

Agreement has been reached on the wording to accompany the King John 
statue

2 Meetings Attended and Meetings Scheduled

Cabinet
Meeting with Chris Bamfield
Council


